
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

What a team we have at Mundella. 

We always knew that Ofsted were due to visit at any moment and on Tuesday of this week we got ‘the call’. From that 
moment onwards the Mundella Team went into collaborative overdrive mode.  

Tuesday night; fuelled with chips, we saw a slew of additional team members come into school to ensure that we were 
glimmering and gleaming and in fine fettle for the days ahead. From cleaning and tidying to mending computer screens, 
from sharpening pencils to manning the photocopier, the Mundella family worked extra hard to ensure that they were 
ready for the gruelling days ahead. 

Now we are beyond the two thirteen hour days that our teams had to endure our team are ready for a well earned rest. 
We would like, however, to thank all of the pupils, parents and friends, of Mundella Primary School, for the support that 
they also gave; during these two days and every other day of the year. 

Mundella is a fantastic community and every individual contributes to what makes us such a fantastic school. 

Mr F.E Westmorland 

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

Ted will go to Kerr in KS1 with 89.6% 

attendance and Walliams in KS2 with 

99.3%, they are the proud keepers of 

Ted! 

Pup will go to Donaldson and Morpurgo 

this week with the fewest amount of 

late marks 

Well Done! 

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year R– Daisy-May 

Year 1– Benjamin 

Year 2– Isabelle 

Year 3– Anna 

Year 4– Ethan 

Year 5– Lorna 

Year 6– Lucas                  Well Done! 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class teachers in some 

way during this week, well done to all of them! 

Year 2      

Lilyann    

Year 3     

James        

Year 4      

Brooke       

Year 6       

Ellie      

Year 5      

Ashton  

Year R      

Leo     

Year 1      

Isabella    
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Year Good to be Green Attendance 02/02 to 07/02 

  100% 

Donaldson 15/17 14/17 

Fletcher 30/30 20/30 

Kerr 28/29 22/29 

Walliams 27/30 27/30 

Morpurgo 26/27 22/27 

Shakespeare 27/30 24/30 

Cowell 25/28 24/28 

Congratulations to Kerr who are the 

winners of Reader class of the Week, 

keep up with the excellent reading! 

Kerr are the winners of this week’s 

Walk On Wednesday, 

congratulations! 

Term Dates 

Term 4   

Start of Term:  24th February 2020 

 End of Term: 1st April 2020 

Term Break: 2nd April - 15th April 2020 

(16th & 17th April Staff Training Days —no children in 

school) 

Term 5   

Start of Term:  20th April 2020 

End of Term: 22nd May 2020 

(8th May Bank Holiday – school closed) 

(25th May Bank Holiday – school closed) 

 Term Break:  26th May—29th May 2020 

Term 6   

Start of Term: 1st June 2020 

(6th July  Staff Training Day - no children in school) 

End of Term: 22nd July 2020 

    Term Break: 23rd July – Friday 4th  September 2020 

Coronavirus Government Advice 

Coronavirus or Covid-19- Public Health England (PHE) and the 

office of the Chief Medical Officer are certain in their advice that 

schools do not need to close. Like with other illnesses, 

coronavirus infection usually occurs through close contact with 

a person with novel coronavirus via cough and sneezes or hand 

contact. Everyone is being reminded to follow Public Health 

England advice to:  

 Always carry tissues with you and use them to catch your cough 

or sneeze. Then bin the tissue, and wash your hands with soap 

and water 

 Wash your hands often with soap and water, especially after 

using public transport. 

 Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed 

hands.  

You can find the latest information and advice from Public 

Health England  

 https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-

information-for-the-public 

All Stars Cricket 

All stars crickets gives the children the chance to play, 

learn new skills and meet new friends. 

Elham Valley CC 

Holloway, Canterbury, CT4 6UU 

10:00am-11:00am Saturday (May 16th - July 4th) 

Contact: kavan66@hotmail.co.uk 

Register at allstarscricket.co.uk 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public
https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars

